
Room 1025, 52 Broadway, 
New York City.
October 26, 1926.

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.B., K.C.M.G.
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.
My dear Sir Arthur: -

Recently I concluded to sever my late business 
connection witn a view to forming a connection in New York 
whereby I could make more use of my Canadian acquaintanceship

In talking to one House today, I was asked for 
some Canadian references and presumed to give your name, feel 
ing that you might find it possible to say something in my 
favor and more particularly that I could count on being gen­
erally received favorably in Canada.

I hope very soon to be associated here in such 
a way that I will have greater reason to get up to Canada 
more frequently and in any event I hope to have the pleasure 
of seeing you again very shortly.

With warm rega.rds to you and Lady Currie,
Yours faithfully,

ALS/H


